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City of Winter Springs completes emergency repairs of Mt. Laurel Drive stormwater pond 

The photo on the left shows the damaged stormwater pond after hurricane Ian, the right is the pond after repairs. 

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.- Today, the City of Winter Springs announced the completion of emergency 
repairs to the stormwater pond along Mt. Laurel Drive.

In September of 2022, the pond suffered significant damage when severe flooding caused by 
Hurricane Ian washed out parts of the berm, causing it to fail. 

On April 10, 2023, construction crews began draining the pond to start rebuilding the berm and 
restoring the pond to its original configuration.

This week crews put the finishing touches on the repairs by planting new sod. 

The nearly $132,000 project was paid for with funds from FEMA.
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